The Marie Philip School

                     At The Learning Center for the Deaf

                    Anti-Bullying and Intervention Plan

2018-2019
Parent’s / Guardians:

Please be advised that The Marie Philip School’s Anti-Bullying and Intervention Plan is available for review on our website at: www.tlcdeaf.org If you would like a copy of this plan, please let us know by checking off the form below and returning it to us.

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Greenfield
Director of Marie Philip School
Name of Child:
If you would like a copy of the Anti-Bullying and Intervention Plan, please mail the form below to The Marie Philip School at The Learning Center for the Deaf, 848 Central Street, Framingham, MA.  01701

To Whom It May Concern:

Top of Form

 MACROBUTTON HTMLDirect [image: image1.emf]Please send a copy of The Marie Philip School’s Anti-Bullying and Intervention Plan to my home address.

 MACROBUTTON HTMLDirect [image: image2.emf]
I will be contacting The Marie Philip School to request a copy of the Anti-Bullying and Intervention Plan. 

Parent / Guardian Signature: ______________________________ Date:  ____/____/____
